
Gardens Report – Mar 24 

 
 
 
Unfavourable weather over the last two months has limited activity on our garden sites to general 
maintenance and tidying. 
 
Hopefully, the planting undertaken at Ocean Drive in November will show developments soon – a few 
more plants will be added within the next couple of weeks.  At a suitable time, the apple tree could 
benefit from some professional pruning. 
 
At the Langbury Lane site our Gardener, David, has cleared away some old growth.  Further work is 
required to remove dead wood from some shrubs, particularly those close to the access gates. 
We have agreed a range of perennial plants for inclusion to enhance the look and these are on order 
from a local nursery, with a date for planting arranged for Friday 5 April. 
 
I have diarised to tidy the Highdown Way site during the week of 25 March. 
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